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Friday 1st December 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

 
Only 13 school days left until Christmas, lots of time for more amazing learning. 

 Last weekend we had the fabulous Warren Association Christmas craft fayre which was a 
great success! Rasing over £2800.00 for a new school minibus. Thank you to all 

parents/guardians and all stakeholders that came to support. I would like to say a huge 
thank you to Jenny Cockrill and the Warren Association for organising this event year on 

year and raising an amazing amount of money for our wonderful pupils. 
 

On the run up to Christmas we have lots of exciting events planned such as Warren 
Association coffee morning on the 11th of December, where we will also be drawing the 
Christmas raffle.  Christmas lunch for pupils on 14th December where children can wear 
a Christmas jumper. Cocoa and carols share afternoon on 19th December where parents 
are welcome to come into school and join in with the festive celebration and meet Santa.  

 
Kind regards 

 
 

Gemma Arlow 
Safeguarding Coordinator and Attendance Officer 

Meet the Team  

Ria Colebourn 

EYFS and Primary Phase 1 Lead 
 

 

My name is Ria and I am the EYFS and Primary Phase 1 
Lead. I have worked at Warren School for over 15 years, 

working with pupils from Nursery through to Sixth Form. 
Starting as a Teaching Assistant before completing my 

training to become a qualified teacher 9 years ago.  
I currently work in a Primary 1 class. 

 
I am also a trained mental health first aider and believe 

that supporting mental health is fundamental in enabling 
our pupils to thrive both in school and out in the wider 

community. I am very passionate and dedicated to be part 
of the development of our school and am dedicated in 

supporting our pupils to meet their full potential. 
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Meet the Team 

Jenny Cockrill 

PMLD Phase Lead 
 

 

 

 

 

My name is Jenny and I am the phase leader for the PMLD 
department. From primary school I had links to Warren School 

and been working here for the last nearly 28 years having 
previously been a Special Support Assistant while completing 
my degree and my Teacher Training here at Warren. I am very 

passionate about the school and am the Chairperson of the 
Warren Association Trust which I am proud to say works hard 

in raising money to benefit our pupils in school. 
 

I have worked across the school in all departments and Key 
stages and have loved watching our pupils flourish and grow 

throughout the school. I have for the last 8 years been working 
within the PMLD department, which has taught me so much 

and I really enjoy the sensory approaches and the collaborative 
approach working with a range of professionals. I am very 

excited to be developing this area of the school and dedicated 
to making a difference to our pupils.   

 

 

 

A big thank you! 
 

Thank you to everyone that ran a stall, donated 
raffle prizes, helped on the day and attended our 

Christmas Fayre. 
 

They raised an amazing £2826.23! So far towards a 
new school minibus. 

 
 

Thank you to all that attended. 
 

There is still time to buy more raffle tickets, the big 
raffle is being drawn on Monday 11th December 

between 9:30-11am which you are more than 

welcome to come and attend.  
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Class 9 
 

Class 9 have been working on independence skills in food tech, learning about global 
warming as part of our literacy, working hard in numeracy, and enjoying some turn 

taking games with each other. 
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 Class 10 

 
Class 10 have been busy learning about Beegu and Leaf - the lost characters from our power 
of reading topic. We learned about describing words and emotions, looked at the author’s 

illustrations and had a go at making our own front covers in the style of the author, Sandra 
Dieckmann.  

Recently we have been looking at different fiction and non-fiction books about polar bears 
and have been discussing seasons and habitats. In numeracy we have been learning about 
place value, parts and wholes and 3.D shapes, trying to make 3.D shape models and have 

been on some shape hunts around the school. Class 10 worked well in their small group and 
were able to take some great pictures while on the shape hunt. Some of class 10 attended a 

panathlon recently and we are all very proud of their third-place win and bronze awards, well 
done to those that took part. In music we have been working in pairs and exploring different 

instruments. In art we have been working hard on a special project about polar bears and 
their habitats and plan to see the finished result of this soon! 
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Dates for your diary 

 
Date Event Who 

 
Tuesday 5th December  

12:45-14:45 
 

 
Share afternoon 

Get your Glitter On 

 
Parents and Pupils  

 
Monday 11th December  

9:30am-11am 
 

 
Warren Association  

Christmas Raffle & Coffee 
Morning 

 

 
Parents 

 
Thursday 14th December  

 

 
Christmas Jumper Day and 

Christmas Lunch 
 

 
Everyone 

 
Tuesday 19th December 

12:45-14:45 
 

 
Share afternoon 
Cocoa & Carols  

 
Parent and Pupils 

 
Wednesday 20th December 

 

 
Last day of Term 

 
Everyone 

 
Wednesday 3rd January  

 

 
Professional Development 

Day 
 

 
Staff 

 
Thursday 4th January  

 

 
Return to School 

 
Pupils 

 

 

A big thank you!! 
 

We raised £34.74 
for Children in 

Need 2023 
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